Suspect Sought in Prescription Fraud

Written by Steve Frank

Investigators with the Avery County Municipal Drug Task Force and the High Country
Crimestoppers are currently seeking information regarding the whereabouts of Misty Black, a 35
year old woman, reported living in the area of Roan Mountain, Tennessee. Black is wanted for
questioning  in relation to the alleged use of fraudulent prescriptions at a pharmacy located in
Avery County during the last week of December in 2012.

Anyone with information relating to this crime or any other crime is encouraged to contact the
Avery County Sheriff's Office at (828) 733-2071 or the High Country Crimestoppers Hotline at
(828) 737-0125. All callers can remain anonymous if they so choose and anyone with pertinent
information leading to the arrest and conviction of this person or any other is eligible for a cash
reward.




